
 

 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
 

August 31, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: UG-200278 Supplemental Cover Letter and Petition for an Accounting Order 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
After consultation with Washington Utilities and Transportation Utilities Commission Staff (“Staff”), 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) hereby submits this supplemental cover letter and 
enclosed Petition for an Accounting Order.  The Company originally did not submit a Petition for an 
Accounting Order (“Petition”) when it filed its original cover letter on March 26, 2020.  Also, per 
Staff’s direction, the Company is making reference to RCW 80.04.350 and WAC 480-07-370(3)(b) in 
its enclosed Petition.  
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
 
Attachment: 
 
UG-200278, CNGC Petition for Accounting Order, 08.31.20 
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